
 

Welcome back! We hope that you and your children are looking 

forward to the year ahead. 

The children have come back to school with a positive 

attitude and keen to learn. Due to the impact of Covid 

19 last academic year, this term we will be running a 

recovery curriculum. 

The children will be taught the key skills in Reading, Writing and 

Maths to form a foundation for future work in the wider curriculum. 

Although the focus will be on English and Maths the children will still 

take part in weekly PE, Metacognition and Learning For Life lessons. 

 

Please support your child to complete their Reading and Maths 

challenges each week, remembering to sign your child’s book every 

day! Your child will be able to change their reading book when they 

can demonstrate that they understand what they have read. Your 

child will also have spellings to learn each week. 

 

Uniform 

The Key Stage 1 children have returned to school looking very smart 

in their uniforms. Please ensure that all items of clothing are named 

as this will help to stop them going missing. 

PE 

The children will have PE on the following days: 
Year 1: Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 2: Wednesday and Friday 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school every day. They can 

take it home to be washed at the end of the week but it must come 

back to school on Monday. They should have a t-shirt, a pair of shorts 

or jogging bottoms and suitable shoes in their PE kit.  

Please name everything! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

• Logging on to the computers 

• Using online learning platform 

Metacognition 

• Learning and new skills- How to 

tie shoelaces 

English 

•  ‘Flight’ stories 

• Recount writing 

• Letters 

• Descriptions 

 

Metacognition 

• Learning and new skills- How to 

use chopsticks 

Computing 

• Logging on to the computers 

• Using online learning platform 
 

Learning For Life- Emotional wellbeing 

• A sense of belonging 

• Self-Efficacy 

• Promoting hope 

• Promoting Gratitude 

• Promoting Connectedness 

• Resilience 

This half term we are learning about: 

This half term we are learning about: 

 

English 

• Writing simple sentences 

• Letter formation 

• Using phonics to help the spell 

Maths 

• Place Value 

• Addition 

• Subtraction 
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